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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Trucking Situation!
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:30:15 AM

 
From: DANNY DIDOMIZIO  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 7:56 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; mayor@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Trucking Situation!

 

 

To the City Of Vaughan,
 
As a resident of Bolton for almost 20 years, the Trucking yard going up as I write
across from Dovaston Gate in Bolton is appalling!
 
Do you realize that an Elementary School is just minutes from there?  A subdivision
with small children is a stones throw away?  Families with elderly residents who still
drive, families with young children who need to get to school Monday to Friday are a
stones throw away?
 
What in the world are you thinking????
 
This needs to STOP NOW!
NOW!
NOW!
 
I am calling for action immediately, please think about the danger these trucks will
and already have on the neighboring community after the 100's of lives already lost
due to the insensible driving by these untrained and inexperienced truck drivers. 
These trucks are overloaded and unsafe.
 
Please make this STOP!
 
Regards, 
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Tina DiDomizio




